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Notice is hereby given for the 2011-12 annual general meeting of the Hotham Ski 
Association Inc. to be held on Monday the 26th of November 2012 at the GeeBung 
Polo Club, 85 Auburn Rd, Hawthorn East, 3123, commencing at 7.30pm sharp.  
Light refreshments will be served from 6.30pm. 
 
All positions on the executive committee will be open for re-election. Please email 
me (admin@hsa.asn.au) if you would like an application form for the position you 
are interested in. The current committee welcomes all new applicants; please 
consider volunteering for your association. 
 
If  you  have  any  questions,  feel  free  to  email  the  club  secretary  at  
secretary@hsa.asn.au 
 

There will be refreshments served on the night although anyone who misses out 
on their evening meal will be able to order a meal at their expense from the hotel, 
at the conclusion of the meeting. 
 
Sue Coulson 
Executive Officer 
admin@hsa.asn.au 
 


